
In D-T, the children created their pop up pictures of the Queen. Using their designs they painted backgrounds using
watercolours. There was great focus on covering the whole piece of paper and including detail to the palaces, all skills the
children had been working on in their art activities. To add the pop up to the picture the children used their knowledge of
slider and lever mechanisms. They supported each to help make the mechanism move smoothly. We were very impressed
with the focus on task and the collaboration to create the mechanism. Well done everyone a fantastic end to our D-T
project.

On Tuesday we held our Royal tea party. In the morning, the children enjoyed decorating cakes with lots of sprinkles and
chocolate decorations. They created decorations for the tables and put on their party clothes to welcome their parents to
our tea party. It was lovely to see the children sharing their work, enjoying watching our show and to hear them joining in
with the fire of London song. Of course, there was plenty of cake and popcorn eaten. Thank you to parents and
grandparents who joined us to celebrate the end of our topic.

It has been a fantastic year and we are so proud of all the children have achieved throughout Year 2. They have shown a
great enthusiasm for learning and we wish them all the best as they move into Year 3.
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